
following advice:

1. Prevent from eating very hot or very cold food. It is normal 
for your teeth to be more sensitive to hot and cold for up 
to eight weeks.

 and try to eat on the other side of your mouth.

 drug such as Aspirin or Advil or an analgesic such   
 asTylenol. 

 Please  return for a minor adjustment.

5. If any pain persists after eight weeks or if it gets worse  
 rather than better, please call us.

6. If you have received an anesthetic for your lower teeth,  
 take care not to bite your lip, tongue or cheek.

  Precautions 
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your treating dentist who is solely responsible for it.


